Craig, Sondra

From:

jill marshall <jillmary50@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, June 9, 2022 4:25 PM

To:

ZZ City Clerk External

Subject:

Sec32-191

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear City Council Members,

I am writing to let you know that I am opposed to prohibiting conversion therapy, we should not oppose the parents right to decide what's best for their children.

I also feel we should not declare any type of climate change emergency orders.

Sincerely, Jill Marshall